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We will be on week 2 of the 
dinner menu next week. 

A letter will be coming home regarding the 
Wadebridge Festival of Music and Speech, if your 
child would like to take part please ensure you com-
plete the form and return it to Mrs Gregson by 
11th January 2018.  We are always keen for every-
one who expresses an interest to have a go, but 

please remember that we cover the £3 
entry fee for each child, so if your child 
pulls out, we sadly don’t get a refund. 

Dates 

25/1/18—Awful Auntie trip Yr 5 

26/1/18—Awful Auntie trip Yr 3/4 

31/1/18—KS2 Swim Festival 

6/2/18—KS1 Multiskills Festival 

9/2/18—Crazy Hair Day (GOSH fundraiser) 

12/2/18—16/2/18—Half Term 

17/1/18—Friendly football tournament—St Joseph’s School 

(letters will be issued shortly) 

26/2/18 & 27/2/18—Wadebridge festival of Music & Speech 

5/3/18—Bikeability Years 4 & 5 (letters will be issued shortly) 

30/3/18—13/4/18—Easter Holidays 

  

New clubs will be on offer again this term. Letters will 
be sent out in book bags on Monday 8th January with a 
view to clubs starting from Monday 15th January. As 
always they will be offered on a first come first served 
basis. 

Every Monday children from some-
where in the school will be swimming. Please 
remember their swimming kits (costume, 
towel, goggles). 

This half term swimming will be for YEAR 4. 
First session Monday 8th January, last ses-
sion Monday 5th February. These sessions 
cost £2.50 each and are at The Point. 

 

 

It’s always lovely to come back to 
school after such a wonderful Christ-
mas break, albeit a tad bleak on the 
weather front!  I hope, like me, you 
had a super Christmas and new year 
and are now recovering from the over 
indulgence!!  Has anyone kept their 
resolution????  I’m doing pretty well!  If I get to a week, 
I consider that a huge success!!  Anything there after is 
a bonus! 

It’s wonderful to hear of our pupils going that extra mile 
outside of school.  Ayla, in year 1, decided to visit resi-

dents of a local care home on Christ-
mas Day and give them gifts of bis-
cuits she had cooked and a hamper.  
Wonderful thoughtfulness and kind-
ness. Well done Ayla! 

So once again we enter into a very 
busy term here at school.  We have 
many sporting events  and music 
events scheduled, with the 
Wadebridge Festival of Music and 

Speech, our own Spring Celebration and a wonderful 
county wide opportunity to perform in a music festival, 
which many of our children are currently rehearsing for.  
On top of that each class will be planning their own vis-
its,  including Key Stage 2s visit to the Hall for Cornwall 
to watch ‘Awful Auntie. ’ Please check the website for 
dates of these events.  The website is updated regularly 
and gives a very clear picture of future planned events. 
Also Liz regularly updates our Facebook page and our 
text service seems to be working really well.   

Sadly, we bid farewell to Mr Bennetts at the end of last 
term.  We wish him every success  in his new role at Pad-
stow School.  However, I’m pleased to say we welcome 
Rossi and Brittany Murray to our PE staff and they will 
be working with Mr Rickard to deliver the quality PE pro-
vision we have enjoyed over the past few years. 

Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish you all  the 
happiest of New Years and please let it 
be a peaceful one for us all! 

 

Mr H 


